
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

        18 September 2020  

 

Bid Bulletin No. 1 

ITB-098-PHL-2020: Supply, Packing and Delivery of Grocery and Hygiene Kits in Mindanao 
 

Dear Bidders, 

 
We are pleased to share UNDP’s response to a bidder’s query on the abovementioned 

tender. 

 

No. Clarification from Bidders 
 

UNDP response 

1 Please confirm if the bidding is open to 
international companies outside the 
Philippines. 

Yes, this tender is open to national and 
international bidders. UNDP will evaluate bids 
based on published evaluation criteria and 
minimum eligibility and qualification in the 
Invitation to Bid.  

 

Please be guided accordingly. 


